
Attend this concert for FREE!
•	 K-12 students, teachers, staff, and their families are welcome 

to join the NHSO for School Night at the Symphony for free 
by completing the attached registration form.

•	 The concert is part of the NHSO’s Classics Series. It is an 
opportunity for students to experience live classical music in 
a traditional format at historic Woolsey Hall.

•	 The first half of the concert will be approximately 55 minutes 
long and makes for the perfect abbreviated experience for 
a young listener. You’re more than welcome to stay for the 
second half if you’re enjoying it!

•	 Special Program Notes for Kids will be provided at the 
concert and can be downloaded in advance on the NHSO 
website. Be sure to also check out the Symphony’s Concert 
Reading Lists for Kids and the Instrument Discovery Zone 
before the concert so kids can tap, toot, and tease real 
orchestral instruments.

•	 Did you know? KidTix are free for all NHSO concerts! Adult 
tickets start at just $15. Come back and enjoy our concerts 
all year long!

School Night 
at the 

Symphony
Thursday, September 28, 2017
Woolsey Hall, New Haven
7:30 - 8:30pm
(Stay for the second half if it’s
not past your bedtime!)

William Boughton, conductor 
Elena Urioste, violin
Nick Canellakis, cello
Michael Brown, piano

Sonata pian e forte
Gabrielli

Lyric for Strings
George Walker

Concerto for Violin, Cello, and Piano
Ludwig van Beethoven

Complete and return the attached order form by Friday, September 22, 2017

www.NewHavenSymphony.org

Brown-Urioste-Canellakis Trio



Order Form
•	 Please list one name per family and number of tickets requested.
•	 Please let us know if you need wheelchair seating. Woolsey Hall has no elevators. 
•	 You will pick up your tickets at Woolsey Hall on the evening of the concert. Individual seats are assigned by us, 

but you may rank your floor preference 1-3 when you register below. We will do our best to accommodate your 
preference but it is not guaranteed.

•	 Detailed concert information will be sent to each registered family on Tuesday, September 26, 2017.

Deadline to reserve your seats:	 Friday, September 22, 2017
	

Send your order form to:		  New Haven Symphony Orchestra
						      4 Hamilton Street						    
						      New Haven, CT 06511
							     
						      Education@NewHavenSymphony.org
						      Fax 203.865.0845

SCHOOL NAME:

PARENT NAME PARENT EMAIL
# 

TICKETS

SEATING 
AREA

(Rank Seating Preference 1-3)

___ First Floor

___ First Balcony

___ Second Balcony

___ First Floor

___ First Balcony

___ Second Balcony

___ First Floor

___ First Balcony

___ Second Balcony

___ First Floor

___ First Balcony

___ Second Balcony

Please feel free to attach an extra sheet if more space is required.

Thank you for joining us!

School Night 
     Symphonyat the


